
our lord Jesus Christ, king of the universe 

November 22, 2020 

 

          Mass schedule                     Mass Intentions  

For St. Thomas and St. Bridget 

  

SUN.          7:00 AM       Larry and Gail Saucier 

SUN.           9:00AM  St. Bridget   Remembrance of Our Beloved Dead 

SUN.        11:00 AM     Parishioners 

SUN.            4:00  PM        Johnny Mobley 

MON.          8:00 AM     Infant of Prague (Parish Finances) 

TUES.          8:00 AM       Sally Malone R.I.P. 

WED.          8:00 AM  St. Bridget   For Souls in Purgatory  

WED.           6:00 PM     Legacy Campaign 

THURS.        9:00 AM     In Thanksgiving For Gods’ Blessings  

FRI.               8:00 AM       Remembrance of Our Beloved Dead 

SAT.              9:00AM  St. Bridget   Chuck and Debbie Drake 

 

 

      Faith and Reason            Thank You 

 Holy Hour – Wednesday Nov. 25th   5:00PM                     Thank you for your consideration of the  
 

Wednesday Night Teaching Mass at 6:00PM   Archdiocesan Endowment.  Please continue   

our book is Christus Vincit by Bishop Athanasius  to pray for its success.  

Schneider.     

Men of St. Joseph – Thurs.  NO Meeting    CCD Classes  

Daughters of Mary- Thurs. NO Meeting              Grade School CCD is in the Convent at 9:30AM 

Bible Study -  Saturday, Nov. 28
th

  9:30AM   High School CCD is in the Sullivan Center 

We are studying the Book of Isaiah.    at 4:45PM.  All students and teachers will wear   
        masks as required by the Alabama Public  

 Thanksgiving Day Mass    Health Guidelines. 

Daily Mass will be at 9:00AM on Thanksgiving Day. 

                        St. Bridget Yard Clean-up 

   St. Thomas and St. Bridget’s Church   Branches and trees clean-up is on Saturday, 

The Knights of Columbus are doing the quarterly   December 5
th

 at 7:00AM 

church cleanings, followed by decorating for Christmas. 

St. Thomas is Monday, November 30
th

 at 6:00P.M.     

St. Bridget is Thursday, December 3
rd

 at 6:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

     St. Vincent de Paul Society 
 

We are soliciting your help again.  Our only fund raiser, the Walk for the Poor 

was cancelled this past year.  The Poor boxes and the food chests at the church 

entrance is for St. Vincent de Paul.  Any help you can give will be much 

appreciated.  If any of you are interested in joining our group, please let one of our 

members know.  We would be happy to have you!! 

 

Thank you in advance and God Bless. 

George Murr, President 

 



       

                                                                    

   


